MHOG Water System
BOIL WATER ADVISORY NOTICE LIFTED
Thursday, February 29, 2024, 5:00 PM
Be advised that the boil water advisory that was issued by the MHOG Sewer and Water Authority has been lifted. It is no longer necessary to use boiled or bottled water for drinking or cooking.

In our Boil Water Advisory issued on Wednesday, February 28, 2024 at 11:00 am you were notified of the need to boil all tap water for drinking and cooking. Corrective measures have been taken and no coliform bacteria have been detected in follow-up testing of the system’s water. The water is safe to drink. We apologize for any inconvenience and thank you for your patience. 

Please share this information with all the other people who drink this water, especially those who may not have received this notice directly.

For more information, please contact the MHOG Sewer and Water Authority at (810) 227-5225.

This notice is being sent to you by MHOG Sewer and Water Authority (Water Supply Serial Number: 4098). 

